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Abstract

Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken
chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken.

Intro-chicken

Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chick-
enchicken chicken[1]. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken
chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken ∼ 70◦.
Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken.

Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chick-
enchicken chicken. .

14th April 2008 1



Chicken 4ever! Peťoš Šafařı́k

Obser-chicken

Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chick-
enchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chic-
ken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken[2]
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chick-
enchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chic-
ken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. ∼ 20 RE.

Chick 1

Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chick-
enchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chic-
ken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken.

Chick 2

Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chick-
enchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chic-
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Figure 1: Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Ee0

(chicken chicken chicken).

ken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken 2

Figure 2: Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Ee0

(chicken chicken chicken).

Chick 3

Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chick-
enchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chic-
ken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken 3 on the
next page
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Figure 3: Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Ee0

(chicken chicken chicken).

Discus-chicken

We have presented chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken.
Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken.

In the second case, chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chic-
ken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chic-
ken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken.

Conclu-chicken

Chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken |XGSE | < 10RE but Chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chickenchicken chicken. Chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken chicken
chicken chickenchicken chicken.
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